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23rd January 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers in Year 6, Base 4 and Base 5 
 

Year 6 SATs and Arthog Meeting 
 

We shall be holding a meeting on Thursday 13th February at 2pm in the school hall to discuss the 
format of the Key Stage 2 SATs which will be taking place from Monday 12th May until Thursday 
15th May 2024. Following the SATs meeting, we will be holding the Arthog meeting to take you 
through the arrangements for the visit to Arthog. 
 
SATS – May 2025 
This meeting is designed to help you and your child in the preparation and build-up to our SATs 
revision programme.  At this meeting there will be an opportunity for you to look at some of the past 
papers to give you an idea of what the children will be undertaking during SATs week. 
 
Please remember, that the SATs tests are not something that you or your child should be worrying 
about.  These statutory tests are one of a suite of tools schools use to assess your child.  Throughout 
their time at Randlay, our pupils practice summative tests on a termly basis and are exposed to test 
conditions in a range of subjects continuously. 

100% attendance is required, and we ask that during this week you do not book any appointments 
during the school day. 
 
Arthog – May 2025 
For children who are attending Arthog from Monday 19th - 23rd May, a meeting will follow the SATs 
meeting at 2.30pm to discuss the arrangements and try to answer any questions you might have.  
  
If your child has any medical changes since booking their space, please remember to inform the 
school office so they can update the medical form. If you have not yet returned the consent form, 
can you please complete and return the form to the school office asap. Please let us know if you 
need another copy. 
 
A small number of crèche places will be available to book should you require childcare. However, 
ideally, if you are able to arrange alternative care this would be very much appreciated. 
 
 



     
                    

 

 
 
 
If you would like to attend this meeting, please complete the flowing link, confirming your attendance 
and to book the creche by Monday 10th February, at the latest.    
 

https://forms.office.com/e/JCwgK6znzr 
 
I look forward to seeing you all on Thursday 13th February. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Lynda Stolic 
Headteacher 
 
 


